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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 11:15
To: wastecomments

Cc:

Subject: Very Much Approve

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Congratulations on this initiative. | fully support it, anything that will make people more conscious and careful with
their waste.

Yours faithfully

|

O’Gorman Brannigan Purtill & Co. is a firm of Certified Public Accountants, Registered Auditors and Taxation
Consultants. We are authorised to carry out Audit Work & Investment Business by the Institute of Certified Public
Accountants in Ireland.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential. They are intended solely for the use of the individual(s)
to whom they are addressed. If you are not an addressee, any use, dissemination, distribution, publication or
copying of the information contained in this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please
notify us immediately at info@ogbp.ie and delete this email from your system.

O’Gorman Brannigan Purtill & Co. accepts no responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent nor
any loss or damage arising from its receipt or use. 0’Gorman Brannigan Purtill & Co. reserves the right to monitor
emails and any replies sent back







